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HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL……………..hope you had a wonderful holiday season and are ready to 
take on the new year with a smile. 
 
This will be a short newsletter just to remind you of a few things that are coming up in the very near 
future. 
 
Remember to get your reservations in no later than January 31st for the banquet, if for any reason 
you have lost or misplaced your reservation form, give me a call @  (775) 423-5824 or email me @ 
g_sstables@oasisol.com or Sharon Avery @ (775) 867-3154 or email @windsong@phonewave.net 
and we can get another one out to you.  This is going to be a great banquet and we want everyone 
to be there to enjoy their friends and the awards they have worked so hard to earn. 
 
Talked with Dave Ruby this evening regarding the ‘Golf Tournament’ to be played before the 
banquet, it probably will start around 9:00 AM.  This tournament will benefit the juniors as well as 
the players.  Dave tells me that the players will be guaranteed prizes for the many categories 
offered.  As I understand it, there will be 9 holes of golf played, you can either enter the contest as a 
single player or if your barn has a ‘team’ that’s fine too.  The fee is $50.00 per person, which 
includes the course fees, golf cart, prizes and a donation to the youth club.  Dave would like you to 
send the fees directly to him so that he can coordinate with the golf course.  He would like to have 
your checks no later than January 31st so that he knows how many to plan for and can finalize the 
plans with the golf course.  Of course, if the weather turns bad and the tournament is cancelled, 
your money will be returned. You can send your entry checks to Dave Ruby, P.O. Box 1196, 
Minden, NV 89423 or call him at (775) 267-2668 to answer any questions. 
 
Please don’t forget to bring at least one item for the raffle table.  There are always great things to 
choose from and it’s a lot of fun for everyone. 
 
The new web page is up and running and looks great.  Eric Struble was kind enough to put the 
whole thing together, be sure to take a look @ www.nevadapainthorseclub.org. I will be working 
with him for an efficient way to post points for 2005 on the new site. 
 
Remember to send your 2005 membership applications to Sandra McManus, 3255 Alcorn Road, 
Fallon, NV 89406 and your NSCC nominations will still come to me at 3331 Boyer Road, Fallon, NV 
89406. 
 
See you at the banquet……………….drive careful 
 
 
Sandi Young 
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